
From: Terry King 
Sent: Tues Sept 17 2019 8:39 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill 
Subject: Pirrelli's reprimand 

Please do not increase the recommended sanction to Councillor Cilevitz as was done 

so wrongly on Dec 17, 2018. The reprimand sanction must remain.as is.  

On the other hand, the sanction for Perrelli should have been higher.  This guy and his 

cronies have schemed to basically take over our local government. There means and 

methods continuously bend and break the rules to achieve the goals of their pact. 

Terry King 

63 Sanderson Cres. 

Richmond Hill  


